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4th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

FOUNDATION WINTER SHOW – 13TH DECEMBER 2022 

 

We would like to invite you to a short morning performance of the Winter Show by children in the 

Foundation classes which will be held on Wednesday 13th December in the main hall.  

 

The Robins show will be at 9.30am and the Doves show will be at 10.00am. The show will last no 

more than 30 minutes.  

 

• We would like the children to wear a Christmas jumper, if they have one, or a top in 

Christmassy colours, e.g. red or green, (with no sound effects or superheroes please), and 

their normal school uniform – trousers or skirts. 

• If children wear skirts or pinafores, please provide leggings for them to wear underneath (not 

tights please). 

• Please bring your child to school in the morning of Wednesday 13th December wearing their 

Christmas / seasonal top with the rest of their normal school uniform. The children can 

remain in their Christmas jumper as these are being worn for Christmas Lunch. 

 

Please note that younger siblings are welcome on the premises but should be taken out of the hall 

if they are noisy as it unsettles the children who are performing. Prams / pushchairs cannot be taken 

into the main hall but can be left in the school foyer, subject to space being available, or outside the 

building.  Your co-operation is most appreciated. 

 

Please be aware that we are happy for you to record images of your child during the performance 

provided that you agree that: 

 

• Images will not be distributed beyond the immediate family and friends of the pupil.  

• Images will not be posted on an open internet site, e.g. on social networking pages unless 

they contain images only of your child or you gain permission from the guardians of all the 

children in the images. 

• No flash photography during the performance 

• If you are filming or taking photographs you are asked to stand at the back so you do not 

interrupt the performance for other parents. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms Raha Razeghi 


